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There’s still time to recognize the leaders who have shaped—and continue to guide—
the recreational boating industry. The 2025 NMMA Hall of Fame Award, the 
Association’s most prestigious honor, celebrates individuals whose vision, dedication, 
and lasting contributions have made a profound impact on marine manufacturing and 
the broader boating community. 

In an evolving industry, strong leadership is essential. Honoring those who have set the 
standard helps preserve their legacy and inspires the next generation of innovators and 
advocates. 

The award will be presented during the IBEX Industry Breakfast in Tampa, Florida, 
offering a moment to reflect on the achievements that drive the industry forward. 

Nomination deadline: June 6, 2025 
For full submission details, visit: 
nmma.org/industry-awards/hall-of-fame-award 
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For questions, contact Rachel Harmon at rharmon@nmma.org. 
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